
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Centennial Community,   

 

The Parent Teacher Association at Centennial is committed to supporting a wide variety of activities and 

educational opportunities that enrich our students' experience at school. Despite the current school funding 

climate we find ourselves in, these experiences are still possible for our children if we organize as a community 

and mobilize our collective resources! One way to achieve this is through the financial generosity of our 

community.  

 

This year, the PTA is streamlining all school fundraising efforts to focus on fewer but more impactful events 

and programs. With that, one way we’d like to support the school is through direct donations made via our 

“Crew Contribution Fund”. We hope this will make way for our community to spend more time gathering, 

and less time fundraising!   

 

To keep our school flourishing, we respectfully ask each household to consider donating $25 per student 

per month, for the 10-month school year to support Centennial. Or, if you prefer, you can make a one-

time donation of $250. Do less if you like—do more if you can.  

 

In the 2022-2023 school year, we hope to raise $100,000 to fund important projects like in-school and 

after-school enrichment programs, teacher classroom allowances, paraprofessional, interactive boards in all 

classrooms, staff appreciation weeks, and more (just to name a few). On that note, the PTA is still taking 

proposals for next year’s giving plan. If you have an idea for how to better our school, please email 

Centennial.Family@gmail.com by September 30, 2022.  

 

You can choose to give anonymously or not at 

https://app.memberhub.gives/crewgives2223 or by using the QR code.  

If you’d prefer to give via check, you can drop-off your donation in the front office.  

Please make checks payable to “Centennial PTA.” 

 

Please also consider sharing the QR code with friends & family who want to support your student(s) and our 

community. And, if your family is in a position to give extra, we respectfully ask that you please consider it. 

 

Everyone will be able to track our fundraising progress through Centennial’s weekly Crew News emails and at 

the link above. 

 

We greatly appreciate anything you can do to help us raise money to keep our children thriving, our teachers 

inspired, and our Expeditionary Learning program strong.   

 

Our sincerest gratitude,   

 

The Centennial PTA  
 

Questions? Email: centennial.family@gmail.com  

Centennial Elementary PTA is a non-profit corporation recognized as a tax-exempt organization under Internal Revenue Service code 501(c)(3).  

Our EIN is 84-0937044. Your donation may be tax-deductible. 
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